Seattle Whrhshop, 99

WTO and World Trade

Seattle, U. S. A., December 4, 1999

Seattle

The next World Trade Organization (WTO) ministerial meeting will be held in Seattle, U. S. A., November
30 — December 3, 1999. This will be the largest trade event ever in the United States.

An international workshop is being organized for economists to share their views on the WTO, GATT,

the world trade system, multilateral trade negotiations, and other current trade issues. This workshop,
which will be sponsored by the Department of Economics and the Jackson School of International Studies,
University of Washington, will be held on the campus of the university, December 4, 1999.

People interested in presenting a paper related to this theme are invited to submit the paper (or an abstract)
via e-mail to

Kar-yiu Wong:karyiu@u.washington.edy or by mail toDepartment of Economics, University of
Washington, Seattle, WA 98195-3330, U. S. A.

If submission is made by mail, it is important that an e-mail message be sent as well to indicate your
interest. Both theoretical and empirical papers are welcome.

The deadline for submission (for an abstract/draft) is June 15, 1999. If a paper is accepted for presentation,
a completed version is due October 15, 1999.

Information about the WTO Seattle meeting and this workshop is available online at
http://weber.u.washington.edu/~karyiu/

Questions about this workshop can be sent to the above e-mail address.
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